Carine Masters

eNews Contribution for Spring Edition
The winter ills have taken their toll on our members and it has meant that we have not participated as much as we would have liked in the events of the past months.  Training sessions have suffered from lack of numbers too although some hardy members have managed to keep swimming all through winter.
We were still able to help at the WA Disabled Sports Association State Swimming Championships.  Six of our members volunteered on the day and thoroughly enjoyed the experience. They felt it was good to be able to help another organisation. The skills learnt over the years with Masters Swimming events meant they could slip into the volunteer roles with little trouble at all.

With the warmer weather on the way, we hope to participate in more events. We also have a social gathering to look forward to.

